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Dear Committee Secretary,

Re: Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring
Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021

I wholeheartedly reject this proposal.
Samantha Hall

The Pfizer vaccine is still in clinical trials until January 2023. AstraZeneca is not
recommended worldwide for my age demo. Under no circumstances should anyone be
able to make the Australian people, no matter their profession take it.

I’m 31. I work in Aged Care. I’m not anti-vax. I’ve had all my vaccines to this point
including my Influenza injection annually.

HOWEVER.

I have a number of autoimmune issues and am pregnant and do not feel comfortable taking
this covid vaccine. Especially while it is still on trial. I have read many studies and have
been following along with how other countries are coping so I am not some uneducated
individual who saw a post on social media and are treating it as gospel.

While there are many points to this Bill, let’s be honest, the main aim is to control. And
it’s one thing to enforce masks and lockdowns - (which shouldn’t be an issue to keep the
current State Of Emergency end date of Monday 27th September and extend if then was
needed), it’s another to force me to inject something into my body which could potentially
harm me and my child. Or else my other option is to lose my job of 9 years and instead
require Government funding to care for myself and my newborn.

There’s no reason that this current State of Emergency needs to be extended past
September 2021 to April 2022. If in September it is required then it should be looked at
then.

Samantha Hall / Senior Graphic Designer
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